
Public Hearing 
April 18, 2023 

 
 

The Public Hearing was called to order by President Kallas at 7:32 p.m.  
 
Members Present: President George Kallas, Secretary Phillip Saas, Trustee Randall 
Simpson and Trustee Luke Allen.  Absent:  Trustee Robb Hannen. 
 
Also Present: Chief Steven C. Evans, DC Eric Ermer, Admin. Asst. Robin Youngberg 
and Attorney Joseph Miller. 
 
The purpose of the Public Hearing was to discuss the proposed 2023/2024 Annual 
Budget and Appropriations Ordinance No. 349.  The Tentative Budget has been available 
for public review for more than 30 days.   
 
Remarks from Floor:  Kyle Wolber stated that he met with Representative Casten and 
Senator Durbin about Federal funding for infrastructure, and they had indicated that there 
may be funds available for that purpose. 
 
There being no questions or comments, Trustee Saas made a motion to close the Public 
Hearing, seconded by Trustee Allen.  All in favor.   
 
The Public Hearing was closed at 7:35 p.m. 
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George Kallas, President    Robin K. Youngberg, Recording Secretary 
 


